You’re invited to the                        

The Nursing Department
of Andrews University
is having a Health Fair
at Neighbor To Neighbor
Tuesday,  April 17, 2018
Noon to 5:00 pm


  [image: Image result for Health Fair] 
                                        
[bookmark: _GoBack] 
image1.png




